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 Excellencies Head of Delegation, distinguished delegates, ladies and gentlemen 

   

   The 34th Executive Board Meeting has come to a delightful and fruitful end.  
The result of this meeting includes review of 8 resolutions which will be submitted  
for decision by the VECONAC 21st General Assembly, which reflects strong determination  
and intention of the veterans of the 10 member countries based on the benefits of veterans  
of ASEAN member countries and the objectives of the founding of VECONAC. 

  On this occasion, on behalf of the War Veterans Organization of Thailand  
and VECONAC President, I am really honored to extend sincere appreciation and gratitude  
for your attendance to revise and share great opinions for all resolutions which are significant 
for a smooth and successful 34th Executive Board Meeting. 

  I would hereby like to declare the 34th Executive Board Meeting officially close. 

  “VECONAC FOREVER, FOREVER VECONAC” 

  Thank you. 

 

 


